
CITY OF PRINCE ALBERT 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
In accordance with Section 98 of The Cities Act, Public 

Notice is hereby given of the following meeting(s) of 
City Council’s Committee(s): 

  

BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETINGS 
 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION 
 

Monday, November 10, 2014, at 6:30 p.m. or later 
following the regular scheduled City Council meeting 

   
Citizens intending to submit correspondence, or make a presentation, with 
respect to the proposed City of Prince Albert 2015 General Fund Budget, are 
required to submit a signed letter, requesting to speak at this meeting, along 
with their five (5) minute speaking notes, to the undersigned. 
 
If you would like your written submission reviewed by members of the Committee 
prior to the meeting, it would be preferable to provide your written submission no 
later than 4:45 p.m., Tuesday, November 4, 2014. 

 

GENERAL FUND BUDGET REVIEW 
 

Friday, November 14, 2014 
8:00 a.m. to approximately 5:00 p.m. 

 

Saturday, November 15, 2014  
8:00 a.m. to approximately 5:00 p.m. 

 

No delegations will be heard at the Budget Review meetings. 
 

All meetings listed above will be held in the Council Chamber, at City Hall, at the 
times specified.  Interested Citizens are encouraged to attend the Friday, 
November 14, 2014 Budget Committee meeting, as deliberations may be 
completed on that day. 
 

The proposed 2015 General Fund Budget package has been released and is 
available online at www.citypa.ca, at the Financial Services Department, or at the 
John M. Cuelenaere Public Library.  Please direct any inquiries related to the 
meetings to: 

 

City Clerk 
Room 208, 2nd Floor, 1084 Central Avenue  

Prince Albert, SK  S6V 7P3 
Ph: 306-953-4305 

 

Dated at Prince Albert this 28th day of October, 2014. 


